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KW/LH 
 
6 February 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are holding a Maths Week in school on Monday 19 February. During that week the children will 
be taking part in a range of mathematical activities and challenges. At Forest School, there will be 
lots of outdoor maths to encourage problem solving and teamwork. 
 
To start off the week we would like to celebrate 100 school days that will have already occurred at 
the start of February. We have set a special homework task in preparation for this week. We would 
like your child to make their own games that they can bring to school and share with others. They 
could create a board game such as Snakes and Ladders and display calculations that must be 
answered correctly to move around the board. They could make a card game for example that 
matches shapes to their names or properties. They could write instructions for an outdoor game. 
These are just some examples. We hope you enjoy carrying out this challenge and we look 
forward to seeing what you do. Please bring these into school at the start of the week, labelled with 
your child’s name and class. 
 
This will end with a non-uniform day on Friday 23 February. We would like children to come to 
school dressed in something Maths related. It could be numbers drawn on a t-shirt or even their 
faces painted as a clock. There are some non-sewing ideas on the following website: 
www.theschoolrun.com/no-sew-mathematical-costumes-for-maths-week 
 
 
Thank you for your support 
 
 
 
Mrs Waters 
Phase Lead  
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